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The proposal is for the establishment of the Central Waste Facility (CWF) including the preparation of 
land filling and construction of required infrastructure in Lot 3 Wanatta Lane, Frogs Hollow, and west 
of the Princes Highway in Bega Valley Local Government Area.  
 
The proposal is classified as designated development and as such will be assessed by Bega Valley 
Shire Council and determined by the Southern Region Joint Regional Planning Panel. 
 
A public briefing of the Joint Regional Planning Panel will be held in respect to the proposed Bega 
Central Waste Facility. This is not a determination meeting. The purpose of the briefing is to 
provide an opportunity for the Panel to listen to and understand the key issues and community 
concerns with the proposal. 
 
The briefing will be held on Thursday 11th November 2010 at Wolumla Memorial Hall, 36 Scott St, 
Wolumla NSW 2550 from 9.30am to 11.30am. 
 
An invitation is extended to representatives of interested/community groups to register to speak by 
contacting Brendan Liew, Panel Secretariat, on (02) 9383 2112 or email to 
brendan.liew@planning.nsw.gov.au on or before Friday, 5th November 2010. 
 
For those who are of the view that they are not appropriately represented by any groups, there may 
be opportunities for them to speak.  Given time constraints, the Panel requests that wherever feasible 
they nominate a shared spokesperson to discuss similar views on their behalf. 
 
Enquiries:  Brendan Liew (02) 9383 2112 
 
 
 


